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January 17, 2013

Ms. Natalie Morris
Humanitarian Affairs
2 Tavistock Chambers
40 Bloomsbury Way
London, WC1A 2SE
United Kingdom

Dear Ms. Morris:

The Ministry of Education has been advised by Regional Director for
Humanitarian Affairs Asia, Ms. Janice Leong to contact you with
regards to our wish to continue to offer support for the 4™ University
Scholars Leadership Symposium, a most worthy project which will help
to further the education of young people, especially those outstanding
college or university youth that have demonstrated exceptional talent.

We would like to assure you that we will be forwarding to all universities
and colleges throughout Taiwan, the information you have provided
about the 2014 University Scholars Leadership Symposium, in addition
to encouraging outstanding college and university students from Taiwan
to participate.

In closing, I would like to wish you a very happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Cc: Regional Director Janice Leong
janiceleong@humanitarianaffairs.org




